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From: Karen Miller <karenmillercrs@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:48 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: I oppose HB2004-A

As a landlord in Washington County | oppose HB 2004-A. Study after study has proven that restrictions on housing make
the situation worse in regards to housing availability and the condition of the housing stock. | urge you to vote NO.
Thank you.

Regards,
Karen Miller
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